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25 September 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

YEARS 3 and 4 EXCURSION NEWS 
 
As the current advice from NSW Health and the Department of Education indicates that 
excursions will be permitted in Term 4. This note is an expression of interest for your child’s 
attendance at the annual Years 3 and 4 Excursion to the Great Aussie Resort on Tuesday 24 
November 2020 (Term 4, Week 7). This will be a one-day excursion. 
 
Please complete the slip at the bottom and return it to school by Monday 12 October 2020.  
Approximate cost at this stage is $58.00 per student (dependent on numbers attending). This 
includes all activities and bus travel. 
 
Students will all be reminded that their participation in this excursion will depend on their 
behaviour at school over the coming months.  Those students who continue to display 
uncooperative, disrespectful or bullying behaviour will not be permitted to attend.  Students in 
Year 3 and Year 4 know the School Rules and are expected to keep these at school and while 
on excursion. 
 
Further details and requests for payment will be sent home when I have more idea of the 
number of students attending and costs can be finalised.  
 
Regards 
 
Joanne Seidel       Craig Allibon 
EXCURSION CO-ORDINATOR     PRINCIPAL 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

YEARS 3 AND 4 2020 EXCURSION 

 
My child ______________________________________ will / will not be attending the Years 3 and 4 
Excursion to the Great Aussie Resort on Tuesday 24 November 2020.   
 

Comment___________________________________________________________________________             Date:  ____________ 

 

 

Signed:________________________________               Date:______________  

Culcairn Public School 
43 Balfour Street 

CULCAIRN  NSW  2660 

Phone:  60298385 

          Fax:     60298807 

         Email:  culcairn-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 
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